
Additional Information for applicants
Citizens Advice & Rights Fife (CARF) is the main provider of free, independent and confidential advice in Fife and is the local Citizens Advice Bureau for the area. The service is provided across Fife through 5 local bureaux and various outreach facilities, plus telephone and home visiting. 

The Money Advice Unit is divided into two key functions – support for financial inclusion and the provision of in-depth support for clients experiencing the impact of debt. The MAU is situated at Q.8, Flemington Road, Glenrothes. 
There are a number of existing projects and initiatives that CARF are currently involved in. CARF is looking at new innovative ways to develop its service across Fife as well as building relationships with our partners and other agencies. Following a successful Scottish Legal Aid Board bid by ENABLE Scotland, a new project called “The Fife Young Families Project”, has been designed and funded. This project will offer holistic support to families of children under the age of 8 who have learning difficulties to increase their skills and confidence in money management and increase their chances of avoiding future debt problems.

The role of the Financial Inclusion Caseworker has been created to work in partnership with ENABLE Scotland.  CARF’s contribution will be to provide someone who will work with clients to maximise their income; deal with any indebtedness issues and help with budgeting enquiries.
As a Financial Inclusion Caseworker within the Money Advice Unit, providing services to clients and other service users, you will be expected to keep your skills, knowledge and experience up-to-date in all key areas of service delivery.   There may be a requirement for occasional evening or weekend work for which time of in lieu will be granted.
This Post:
· Is funded on a fixed salary until 30th September 2016 
· Is subject to CARF’s terms and conditions of employment.

· Will be subject to review prior to September 2016
For further information on Citizens Advice & Rights Fife please visit our website at: www.carfweb.org 
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